

September 9, 1988

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 8209 West 78th Street Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter of August 23, 1988. The report concerning the reception of our station is correct as shown in your letter.

If I can be of any further assistance, please don't hesitate to call me. It certainly amazed us how far signal travelled. I would have thought that we would have been covered by KTPK in Topeka, but wonders never cease.

Sincerely,

√ames S. McBride

President & General Manager